
Planning Board of Sugar Hill 

February 4, 2009 

 

Members: John Strasser, Arthur Chase, Chris Thayer, Rob Hayward, Jim Keefe, David 

Thurston, Sidney Regen, Amy Venezia 

 

Chariman Rob Hayward called the meeting to order on Wednesday, February 4, 2009 at 

5:30PM.  On a motion made by David Thurston, seconded by Jim Keefe the minutes of 

the January meeting were moved to be approved and accepted.  PASSED 

UNANIMOUSLY. 

 

 

Old Business/New Business 

 

It was noted that the final hearing for Nick DeMayo has been postponed until March.  

The Board discussed the new fee for LCHIP that is required for registering plans.  Amy 

will contact Jennifer to have this added to the fee schedule.  The Board received hard 

copies of the updated Subdivision Regulations and discussed what was next on the 

agenda for review.  It was decided that the Board would review the Site Plan first and 

move to the Master plan after that.   

 

With no further business, on a motion made by Sidney Regen, seconded by Jim Keefe it 

was moved to adjourn. 

 

Submitted by: 

Amy Venezia 


